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September 18, 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians,  
 
It is the Webutuck Central School District’s plan for our students to return to a hybrid instruction 
plan starting on October 5, 2020. At this time, the District’s plan for hybrid instruction is as follows: 
 

Grades PreK through 6 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

In-Person 
For All 

Students 

In-Person  
For All 

Students 

Correspondence & 
Communication  

In-Person 
For All 

Students 

In-Person 
For All 

Students 

 
Grades 7 through 12 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

In-Person For 
Cohort AA 
Students 

In-Person For 
Cohort AA 
Students 

Correspondence & 
Communication 

In-Person For 
Cohort BB 
Students 

In-Person For 
Cohort BB 
Students 

 
Next week, the District will send out which Cohort your child(ren) will be assigned to.   Households 
with multiple children will have those children assigned to the same cohort.  This will allow all 
students in that household to attend in-person learning on the same day. 
 
We understand that some families may still be uncomfortable sending their child(ren) to school 
for in-person instruction at this time due to the uncertainties of COVID-19.  The District is allowing 
for those families to choose to remain in full-remote learning through December 23, 2020.  If you 
are choosing to have your child remain in full-remote learning through December 23, 2020, you 
must complete and submit the District’s Remote Learning Commitment Survey, by 
September 23, 2020. If you are choosing for your child(ren) to remain in full-remote learning, your 

child(ren) must remain in that model through the December 23, 2020 date.  Please click the link 
below to complete and submit form, 
 
https://forms.gle/4DsxjgnMs9KJjTWL6 
 

https://forms.gle/4DsxjgnMs9KJjTWL6


 

 

Please be advised that if your request is not submitted and received by September 23, 2020, your 
child will be required to be in attendance for in person hybrid instruction.  Only those requesting 
Remote Instruction through December 23, 2020 are required to complete and submit the form.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your child’s building principal. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Raymond Castellani 
Superintendent 
 


